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Monday, June 26, 2023 

Dear Year 2 Parents and Carers, 

 

 

We would like to offer Year 2 class the opportunity to watch Planet Earth 2: Islands during the afternoon of 

Thursday 29th June, as it links to our Science work on habitats and our recent English book. The 

documentary is rated PG. All children have permission to watch this, but I am writing to let you know what 

we will be doing.  

 

The use of Films and Video clips rated PG. 

 

We like to make use of modern technologies throughout the curriculum and sometimes take the 

opportunity to use feature films and associated resources for education or enrichment activities. There are 

occasions when the materials have been classified as PG (meaning Parental Guidance).  

 

Film or video clips would never be shown that include violent conduct, poor language etc., or anything 

contrary to the views of the Church of England. We would select any films or videos sensitively and ensure 

that they are both appropriate and educationally beneficial for pupils. 

 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Miss E. Worrall 
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